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Turn around South Philly! 

YOU are invited. ALL are welcome. 

Change the concrete jungle into a beautiful green space for everyone to enjoy! 

  

What do you want for your neighborhood? 

Join your neighbors.  Make a statement. Bring ideas. Participate in an important community project.   

View photographs of different city parks and playgrounds, and comment on what you like and dislike.  

YOUR ideas will go towards a new South Philly community park at Broad Street & Snyder Ave. 

 

Meeting Schedule: 

Monday June 24th from 7 pm - 8 pm @ South Philadelphia High School 

Tuesday June 25th from 7 pm- 8 pm @ South Philadelphia High School 

Wednesday June 26th from 7 pm- 8 pm @ South Philadelphia High School 

Refreshments and snacks will be served 

 

Questions and concerns:  
Molly Devinney, LoMo Garden Coordinator 
mollydevinney@gmail.com 
215-528-0531 
 

This project is a partnership between South Philadelphia High School and LoMo Civic Association to transform 
SPHS’ 5 acre campus into a beautiful public park space for neighbors of all ages to enjoy! Together, we raised 
over $25,000 to bring this project to life- but we need your help to design it.  
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